
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
The Historical Commission has been awarded a $5,000 grant from Housatonic Heritage to 
produce Historical Smartphone Walking Tours of Great Barrington.  “We're thrilled with this 
opportunity to broadcast the rich catalogue of historic architecture and sites in our town” said 
Paul Ivory, Chairman  
 
 


